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Once again there is another tax break for "small businesses" Low income individuals 

are required to pay as much as far more wealthy individuals and if you are too poor to 

own property there is nothing that you are qualified to deduct. Oregon has a very 

regressive taxing system. Lets tax fairly and please figure out a way to tax the 

wealthy not the poor. 


